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DURRINGTON PLAY PARK UPGRADE


You may have noticed that over the past 2 years the Town Council has made upgrades to the play equipment and surfacing at the Play Park on the Recreation Ground.  The new equipment has been extremely well received by young children and their parents.  In order to purchase and install the rest of the equipment the Town Council needs to raise £56,500.  Councillors have discussed ways in which to do this and they believe the best option would be to take out a 5 year Public Works Loan Board, a low interest rate loan (1.8%) with twice-yearly repayments.  The Council has considered its reserves and the 2019/20 budget requirements, it has determined that a rise in the Precept (the money you pay in Council Tax towards services and facilities in the Parish) would be required.  The 2018/19 Band D payment to the Town Council is £54.21, this would rise by an estimated £8 to around £62 in 2019/20.  The increase would still mean that the Parish maintains one of the lowest Precept levels in the County for its size, and would provide an excellent upgraded facility in the Parish as a priority under the Parish Plan 2016-2026. 


Tell us if you support/don’t support this loan/increase to the Precept by ticking the relevant box below and returning the slip to the Town Council Office, Village Hall, High Street, Durrington, SP4 8AD by the 20th of November.


The Council will be making its decision at the next Council Meeting on Tuesday the 27th of November 2018 at 7pm, which you are welcome to attend.





YES     �   					NO       �


THANK YOU
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